
Antonia Hover 

[CORRESPONDENCE"^^» 
8/11/2025 ^^1 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07719-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:12 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Proposed FPL Rate Hike 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 6:34 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Proposed FPL Rate Hike 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: rhud513 <rhud513@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 8:57 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Proposed FPL Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

PLEASE DENY FPL REQUEST FOR ANY RATE INCREASES. 
This is completely ridiculous that Florida Plunder and Loot would ask for more money when they are raking in 
billions in profits already. Not to mention they provide substandard services that aren’t worth what I am paying 
them now. When does it end? We as customers should be getting rebates, not increasing rates. 

Richard Hudson 
954 815-2586 
14550 SW 21st St, Davie, FL 33325 
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